
September 2019 

Dear Pastor and Church family: 

 

Deputation Update 

This past month, Crystal and I covered lots of road from Oklahoma to Georgia, to 

Indiana, to Ohio, and to Colorado.  Your prayer for us as we travel is greatly 

appreciated!  There have been a few “close calls” where vehicles in front of us 

nearly collided with the car ahead of us or nearly into us.  We thank the Lord for 

the safety He has given us and for your prayers on our behalf! 

We appreciate the care and accommodations that the churches provided for us 

while we were with them this month.  We enjoyed the time we were able to spend 

with these pastors, their families, and their church families! We enjoyed the 

opportunity in Ohio to help Grace Baptist and their church family canvass a new 

area for the church.  On this beautiful day, more than 2,000 door hangars were left 

by the church, and Crystal and I were able to speak with a few people outside their 

homes.  We pray the Lord allows opportunities for visitors to the church, souls 

saved, and follow-up in this new area.   

One of the churches that we were in this past month voted to take us on for 

support.  Praise the Lord!!  The other churches are praying about what the Lord 

will have them to do in their missions programs.   

Prayer Request 

Please continue to pray for my dad, missionary Bill Coley, as the doctors continue 

to try to determine what is causing the bleeding in his kidney.  He has some 

discomfort, and we would appreciate your continued prayer. 

Crystal and I would appreciate prayer as we travel during the fall missions 

conference season.  With the change of season comes change in weather and 

opportunities to get caught in storms. 

Also, would you pray with us that the Lord will allow us to be fully funded by June 

of 2020?   

Thank you for your prayers and financial support! 

 

Billy and Crystal Coley 
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Lighthouse Baptist Church 

1019 12th Street 
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(360) 299-2707 
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P.O. Box 700 

Sherman, TX 75091 

(972) 221-5600 
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(360) 982-7207 (PST) 
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Kijana432@juno.com 
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